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Attendance 
Whole school attendance this year has been 95.5% Well done to Year 2, Year 
3 and Year 4 who have achieved our school target of 97%. 
Also, a huge well done to the 15 children who have achieved 100%  
attendance this academic year! 
Congratulations to our competition winners Cynthia who won Cinema  

Tickets and Adil who won tickets to the Gaming lounge. Well Done! 

  

Uniform 

Please remember all children should attend school wearing their correct uniform, with a school 

book bag. School uniform consists of; 

• Dark school trousers or skirt 

• School sweatshirt (available from the office from £8.70) 

• Plain white socks (knee length or ankle) 

• Black school shoes 

• Plain black or navy headscarf 

• Waterproof coat 

• Plain stud earrings only (these should be removed for PE) 

• Year 6 will be provided with a tie 

• Children are provided with a P.E. kit 

 

 

Together In Harmony Festival 

On the 25th June all children from years 1-6, 

went to SAGE Gateshead to perform alongside 

the other WEST Trust schools. It was a super 

day, filled with music, singing and dance from 

the 8 schools and finished with all schools 

coming together to sing their song “Together” 

on the concourse, while our orchestra played. 

Thank you to all the parents who came along to 

support us. It was an amazing day and we are 

very proud of our children who played and 

behaved beautifully.  

I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone involved with Hawthorn this year. We 
have had another very busy and enjoyable year. I look forward to seeing the children,  
again, in September and wish our Year 6 children every success in Year 7. We are all so 
proud of them and how much they have achieved this year – a real inspiration to the  
whole school.  
Check out websites for Hawthorn and WEST. You will enjoy reading WEST’s newsletter for the year. 
We have been very busy working with all of our friends across WEST.  
http://www.westendschoolstrust.co.uk/website     http://www.hawthorn.newcastle.sch.uk/website/home/335836 

Keep safe and enjoy the summer break. See you all on Tuesday 3rd September.  
Jane Dube  
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